
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

August 2021

EDINBURGH WAY

CELEBRATIONS
24th – 27th August: 

Sports week in relation to the summer Paralympics
Your child can come to nursery in sports clothes.

10th August – National Lazy Day
We will be wearing Pjs and having a teddy bear picnic.
30th August: Bank Holiday - Nursery closed 

Monday 6th September - Term time children return to Nursery

LAMBS
The lambs have 
enjoyed lots of 
sensory activities 
where they have 
used their whole 
bodies to explore! 
The have taken part 
in body 
painting, mark 
making in flour and 
shaving foam and 
creating sensory 
bottles. The children 
have had lots of wild 
birds visit the garden 
recently, so we 
made bird feeders 
which the children 
enjoyed hanging up 
and watching the 
birds eat. 

FARMERS SUNSHINE!
The famers have enjoyed the sunshine outdoors 
where they have taken part in several activities 
such as bat and ball games, parachute games 
and penalty shootout. As well as this, the children 
have enjoyed water play where they have made 
their own potions and who can throw the water 
balloon the furthest.

LEAVERS PARTY
Good luck to the preschool 
leavers! Hope you all had 
fun in your last week and at 
the leavers party.


